Minutes from the Monthly Meeting held on July 1, 2023, at the Grapevine

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Roy Atkinson.

Members Present: Roy Atkinson, Dennis Bromley & Sue Beck, Harry Thomas, Jim Munn, Jerry Azzara,
Sebastian & Jean DiMauro, Will & Willy & Nelson Edwards, Keith Soderlund, Jim Graham, Terry Jones,
Dave Kuhn, Jack & Annette Porter, Larry & Donna Diaz, Mary E. Reed, and Frank Sanders

New Members: Paul Zimmerman (not present)

Treasurer’s Report: Sue stated that we have $1,328.58 in a bank deposit account, $2,097.31 in our
PayPal Account and $15 cash for the 50/50 “pot” for a total of $3,440.89.

Noggin and Natter: Next Noggin and Natter will be held at Plankowner Brewery in Boiling Springs. Date
and time to be announced by email.

Great Scot Car Show: There will be a car show on the 4™ of July in Columbus, NC.
Club Ride: None planned for July.

Gifts: Nothing new to report.

50/50: The pot was $54 dollars therefore, the winner received $27.

Member Stories: Larry Diaz gave us additional items to carry on road trips:

e larry prefaced his comments by saying no list of parts to carry will be enough to which Annette
Porter said 75 lbs. of parts was enough.

e North American MGB Register publishes a members list each year that lists repair shops which is
handy to have with you.

e AFuel pump is a must.

e Complete distributor is easier to change than changing points, etc.

e Freeze plug!

e Universal joint

e Throttle spring(s)

e Voltage regulator

e Tire plugs
e Fan belt
e Fuses

e Rain suit

Notes of Interest: Two members took cars to the Woodlands at Furman on Friday, June 30 at 6:30. The
residents enjoyed seeing the cars and were very appreciative of the owners for bringing them.

Upcoming events:

e larry Diaz inquired if there would be interest among the members in going to Big Lynn Lodge at
Little Switzerland, NC in the Fall. We will discuss this further at the next meeting.



e Proposal that we have a picnic (catered) at Croft State Park date to be determined. To be

discussed at the next meeting.
e Our Christmas Party will be held at The Piedmont Club on December 6" at 6 p.m.
e Also, refer to the webpage for updated information.

Note: Ask Sam about nametags for new members.
The meeting adjourned at approximately 10:00.

Respectfully Submitted by Frank Sanders



